
Karen Brand
1806 Raptor Dr.
Audubon, PA 19403

Dear Mr. Coccodrilli,

I am outraged by the Puppy Mills located in Pa. The conditions in these mills are too
horrible to mention. These mills brutalize dogs and tarnish the state's image. I believe
these should be under strict regulation of the state—and include better protection from
the elements, more cages and general concern for the welfare of these animals.

I cannot believe that such conditions are allowed to take place in the state where I pay
taxes and have chosen to raise my children.

I appreciate your consideration of my comments and am confident that you will support
any humane legislation. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Karen Brand . g
Cc: Mary Bender, Dept. of Agriculture g§ -^ J^{
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